
 

 

 

 

 

 

June 2021 

Hi everyone. This newsletter is an advisory notification to let you all know the 

outcome of the Awards which were presented at the Awards night held in 

June and the incoming office bearers and committee members elected at the 

AGM. 

CONGRATULATIONS to all the winners 

The Club Captaincy is still to be determined, however, I am sure we will all be 

looking forward to reading future editions from whomever fills the position. 

Cheers 

Trace 
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Incoming Committee for 2021/22 

Patron:   Richard Izard 

President:   Hugh de Lautour 

Vice President:  Rob Lyon 

Manager/ Treasurer;  Tom Anderson  

Club Captain:    ? 

C.F.I :    Colin Mcgrath 

Committee: Neil Harker - Bill Kendall – Geoff Thompson – John Chittenden – Craig 

Hunter. 

Auditor:               Ted Swanny 

President thanked the retiring committee members for their support over the last year.  
Nick Simmonds – Ivan Booth – Tim Norman.  
 

Trophy for 2021 
 
Most Improved Student:   (Taupo Gliding Club) 
Henry Hope - Cross.      A much focused student knowing what he wants to achieve. 
         .   
Most Improved Pilot:     (Taupo Gliding Club) 
Geoff Thompson   Completing Soaring x Country Pilot 
       
Height Gain: (Taupo Gliding Club)    
Colin McGrath    6400ft the best of 3 submitted   
    . 
Most Meritorious Flight:   (Trev Terry Challenge trophy)   
Peter Cook    385 K flight at 90 KPH    
  
Landouts:   (Norman Marsh) 
John Chittenden  Waipukurau comps  
  
Tail End Charlie:  (Radio Lakeland Trophy)     
 Craig Hunter    He is always available to help with anything needing doing   
 
Club Members Trophy:   (Tom Anderson Trophy) 
Ivan Booth   For all his work on the clubs financial situation & insurance  
 
Airmanship comp:  (Buck Jones)  
 Bill Kendall   Still flying high  
                        
Student Airmanship: (Peter Battersby)   
Henry Hope - Cross    Scoring well and up with the seniors  
 
Bombing & Landing Comp: (Tom Orr trophy) 
Rod Milne    Would have made a good WW2 Pilot    
 
Toilet Seat Nomination:    
Tom Anderson   Overspray on ME Wing                  
 
Wooden Spoon Nominations:   
Andrew Austin     Stirring the committee  


